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ABOUT ANGIE HUDSON: After 10 years in architecture and a
further 10 years designing for top kitchen companies, Angie
wanted the freedom to design without limitation of company, or
industry standards and to personally select suppliers and
manufacturers who could do justice to her unique designs… and
your dreams. Angie Hudson Designs was formed in February 1998.

DESIGN:
Using Computerised design technology, our design expertise
includes; kitchens, bathrooms, studies, bars, built-in
cupboards, bedroom furniture, dining room furniture, TV/wall
units, office & board room units, wine cellars and shop
fitting.
We give special care and attention to find out what YOU (the
client) really want and need within the parameters that YOU
(and the given space) determine. We appreciate that you are
making a financial commitment for something that you will be
living with for many years and we take the project as
seriously.
Innovative designs are all based on tried and
successful principles. By combining creativity with a
practical approach, these designs are workable, and will
reflect and enhance your lifestyle

PRESENTATION:
No Guessing – Our presentation includes: – A full set of Plans
(to scale, fully labelled and showing all dimensions),
Elevations, Colour Perspectives, Detailed costing, Optional
Worktop/Granite quotes, Optional Appliance quotes and Optional

Accessories quotes. We also offer a design only service, with
optional additional services available. (See Services Rate
Sheet).

MANUFACTURING:
We use expert manufacturers backed with highly-experienced
teams specialising in custom-made cabinetry – thus allowing
us, and YOU, unlimited choices in styles and finishes to best
suit your project.
Only quality materials and methods of
construction are used

INSTALLERS:
We use experienced Installers, having a mastery of their
trade with a comprehensive knowledge of the various skills
required to successfully complete the installation of your
project.

GRANITE:
Good relationships coupled with the volume of work we do with
leading granite suppliers gives us the muscle to get you
competitive prices, reliable service and quality workmanship.

APPLIANCES:
We are agents for all leading brand names of appliances. Once
again, our volume and relationships with suppliers allow us to
secure the appliances you require at competitive prices.

ACCESSORIES:
From taps and sanitary ware, through to chairs, flooring and
furniture, we have a comprehensive library for you to choose
from. We can either supply you direct or refer you to the
right people.

SITE SUPERVISION:
Should you wish, Angie Hudson Designs can be commissioned to

design, supply and supervise your project to completion. This
includes: – consulting with your builder, plumber,
electrician, tiler, painter, etc.; assisting you in sourcing
and co-ordinating of goods and services; regular site visits
while work is in progress. This resulting in you getting what
you want with far less running around, at significant cost
savings. (See Services Rate Sheet).

PERSONAL NOTE FROM ANGIE:
As the eldest daughter of a cabinetmaker and general Mr FixIt, I started my love of sawdust and cement at an early age. I
pride myself in being particularly sensitive to the character
of the home, and the homeowner’s lifestyle and requirements –
transforming dreams into reality is my greatest reward. I am
most motivated by the challenge of finding solutions, making
something work, and am inspired by the seemingly impossible.
Many of our completed projects have been featured in leading
décor magazines. To date we have worked on referral business
mostly, and often our associations with clients, their
families and friends have gone on for years. For this I feel
truly honoured and am sincerely grateful for their continued
support. Thank you!
Please contact us for further details.
Yours sincerely,
Angie Hudson (Owner)

